
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
TRAFFIC DETOURS FOR ROADWAY RECONSTRUCTION 
SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard Widening Project 
South of SW Alcantarra Boulevard to South of SW Darwin  
Boulevard in the City of Port St. Lucie, FL                                                                                  
Financial Project ID Number: 431752-6-52-01 

FULL CLOSURE OF SW RICE AVENUE AT SW PORT ST. LUCIE BOULEVARD EXTENDED THROUGH JULY 25 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Mark Freeman, FDOT Project Manager  
mark.freeman@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4904  
 

Luke Brolmann, P.E., Project Administrator   
lbrolmann@jmt.com or (772) 528-3627 
 

Samantha Kayser, Community Outreach Specialist     
skayser@corradino.com or (772) 579-5479  

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project Website: www.d4fdot.com  
 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Construction Cost: $11,570,179   Construction Start: January 27, 2022 Anticipated Completion:  Late Summer 2025  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The mission of the Florida Department of Transportation is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes the efficient 

movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment and natural resources, and 
preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities.  

To ensure community and crew safety as we work to enhance the roadway and provide a safer and more resilient 
infrastructure, SW Rice Avenue at SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard, will be closed around-the-clock beginning at 5 p.m., 
Saturday, June 7, 2025, through approximately 5 p.m., Friday, July  25, for roadway reconstruction. If weather or 
unforeseen circumstances arise, SW Rice Avenue will reopen by Friday, August 1. 
 

• Northbound and southbound SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard to  eastbound SW Rice Avenue motorists will be detoured 
via SW Tunis Avenue and SW Chartwell Street to SW Rice Avenue. 

 

• Westbound SW Rice Avenue motorists will be detoured via SW Tunis Avenue to SW Chartwell Street to SW Rice 
Avenue. 

• For more information about this project, including lane closures and progress photos, please visit the project 

webpage here: https://bit.ly/3FPI0pv 
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